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Coronation Playground 
Party 
What an amazing 
day we had on 
Friday! It was lovely 
to welcome so 
many parents, 
carers and 
grandparents into 
school to celebrate with us, the children 
do enjoy seeing their grown-ups in 
school. The performances generated 
endless smiles and I don’t think the 
children have ever enjoyed so much 
food during a school day. Thank you for 
your support with this event, it meant a 
lot to us all! Please enjoy the photos on 
the next page.   
 

Breakfast Club Reminders 
Breakfast Club runs from 7:30 – 8:45 
am. Breakfast is served between 7:30 – 
8:10 am. If arriving after this time, we 
will assume that your child has already 
eaten, however we will check with them 
that is the case. Polite reminder that 
payments must be made before the end 
of the week unless alternative 
arrangments have been made with the 
office. If payments are outstanding we 
shall cancel any future bookings. Please 
speak to the office should you require 
further clarification around any of these 
points. 
       
SATs 
We are so proud of our amazing Y6s 
who have really risen to the challenges 
of their SATs this week. They have 

approached the assessments with 
maturity, composure and ‘can-do’ 
attitudes. Well done Y6 and a special 
mention to the whole school for making 
exceptions and allowances around their  
learning and timetables to enable Y6 to 
do their very best. 

 
SEND Coffee Morning 
Having joined us this term as SENDCo,  
Miss Scrivener is settling into her role 
and would 
like to invite 
all our 
parents and 
carers of our 
SEND 
children to a 
coffee 
morning. 
This will take 
place in the upper hall at 9am on Friday 
19th May. As well as having the 
opportunity to meet Miss Scrivener, 
enjoy a cup of coffee and a biscuit there 
will also be the opportunity to sign up to 
a 1:1 meeting with Miss Scrivener to 
discuss individual needs from a parental 
perspective. These conversations will 
help to inform the class teachers’ plans 
and in-school support. If you’re unable 
to attend, Miss Scrivener will contact 
you directly to arrange a convenient 
time to meet. 
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Dates for your Diary                              
 

Diary Dates 

19.05.23 SEND Coffee 
Morning  

9 -10 am 

19.05.23 Y5 & 6 Road 
Safety 

 

19.05.23 Magpie class 
library visit 

pm 

23.05.23 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
Robin & Puffin  
Beach Party 

2:15 –  
3 pm 

26.05.23 Dove class library 
visit 

pm 

29.05.23 
- 

02.06.23 

Half term  

09.06.23 Jay class library 
visit 

pm 

16.06.23 Siskin class 
library visit 

pm 

20.06.23 Y5 & 6 to 
Flamborough 

 

23.06.23 Swift class library 
visit 

pm 

   

   

 
 

 

 


